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Members of the Judiciary Committee, I am writing in strong opposition to LD780. 
The latest abortion law should not be put forward to change the Maine Constitution. It
is the most extreme situation possible, full term, but equally as detrimental it does not 
require a physician to perform or be present for the procedure. It lessens woman’s 
healthcare. This legislative group does not apparently see a problem with this, but 
they made this decision after the people voted them in after overwhelming opposing 
testimony by constituents. The current abortion law was passed based on fear 
mongering to voters that their rights were being taken despite the contrary being the 
case. Maine had 24 weeks, and Republicans did not put up a bill to lessen that. Full 
term abortion without a physician’s care is beyond irresponsible and Maine voters 
deserve better from their government than to be tricked into passing extreme 
progressive policies because their trusted representatives are lying to them about 
content and implications of bills. Pushing this to vote to change the Constitution 
shows that today’s Democrats have no ethics remaining. Emotional blackmail has 
gotten you this far with voters but this bill is wrong for unborn children and for 
diminishing healthcare law for mothers who choose to terminate. Thank you, Kristen 
Day Windham resident, mother of 3 


